
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2012 4:27 PM 
To: 'Bob Allen' 
Cc: Green, Bill; nora.vazquez@hollyenergy.com; lori.coupland@hollyenergy.com; Susana 

Rodriguez 
Subject: RE: St Marys Federal Delineation Workplan 

Reference: Holly Energy Partners * St Mary's Federal Gathering Line Release * P-28-19s-29e * Eddy County, New Mexico 
Date of Release: 12/13/2011 * NMOCD Tracking Number: 2RP-1093 

Greetings, 

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division District 2 Office (OCD) is in receipt of a proposal (plan) for delineation of 
potential contaminants resulting from the above referenced crude oil release. The plan was prepared and submitted to 
OCD by Safety & Environmental Solutions, Inc. (SESI), on behalf of Holly Energy Partners. 

The plan is approved with the following conditions/stipulations: 

• Notify OCD District 2 office 48 hours prior to commencement of activities. 
• Notify OCD District 2 office 48 hours prior to obtaining samples where the analyses will be submitted to OCD. 
• Remediation per OCD rules and guidelines. 
• Like approval may be required by BLM on federal surfaces. 

Be advised OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations have failed to adequately 
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the 
environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other 
federal, state, local laws and/or regulations. 

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notifications, please contact me. 

TUlkjc TJhjcLtcUjcJi. 
NMOCD District 2 
811 S. First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-1283 Ext. 108 
575-626-0857 
miko.brat.ch<3V@fttat.o.nrn.us 

From: Bob Allen rmailto:ballen(asesi-nm.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2012 3:35 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: Green, Bill; nora.vazquez(S)hollyenerqy.com; lori.coupland@hollyenerqy.com: Susana Rodriguez 
Subject: St Marys Federal Delineation Workplan 

Mike... 

I have attached the Delineation Workplan for the St Marys Federal spill reported by Holly Energy Partners on December 
13, 2011 via C-141. Please review the proposal and forward your approval at your earliest convenience. Thank you. 

l 



Bob Allen CSP, CHMM 
Cell #575.390.7063 
Office # 575.397.0510 
Fax #575.393.4388 

Isaiah 40:31 
They that wait upon the Lord shall renew their strength; they shall mount up with wings as eagles; they shall run, and 
not be weary; and they shall walk, and not faint. 
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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
To: 

Sent: 
Subject: 

Microsoft Outlook 
Bob Allen; Green, Bill; nora.vazquez@hollyenergy.com; lori.coupland@hollyenergy.com; 
Susana Rodriguez 
Thursday, April 12, 2012 4:27 PM 
Relayed: RE: St Marys Federal Delineation Workplan 

Delivery to these recipients or groups is complete, but no delivery notification was sent by the 
destination server: 

Bob Allen (ballen@sesi-nm.com) 

Green, Bill (Bill.Green@hollyenerqy.com') 

nora.vazguez@hollyenerqy.com mora.vazquez@hollyenerqy.com) 

lori.coupland@hollyenerqy.com dori.coupland@hollyenerqy.com') 

Susana Rodriguez foffice2@sesi-nm.com) 

Subject: RE: St Marys Federal Delineation Workplan 

l 
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